
  

Retirement Celebration 

Sunday, June 25 
Noon - 3 pm  

McCauley Hall, lower level 

Pax Christi Catholic Church 

4135 - 18 AVE NW 
Rochester, MN 55901 

Fr. Joe will celebrate all Masses his final weekend at Pax Christi 

June 24: 5:15 pm 
June 25: 7:30, 9:00 & 10:45 am 

paxchristichurch.org 

Our Pastor, Fr. Joe Fogal will be retiring from active Parish Ministry.  
Help him celebrate this transition in life. Light lunch will be served. 



Housewarming Party - Tuesday, May 2  
The Women of Pax invite you join us as we thank Fr. Joe for the many blessings he has given us. 
As a new homeowner, Fr. Joe is in need of many household items for his townhome in Mankato.  

Target Housewarming Gift Registry Information 

First name: Father Joe 
Last name: Fogal 

6:15 pm - Set-up and fellowship (McCauley Hall, lower level) 
7:00 pm - Party with Father Joe! 

 

Please RSVP to Mary Mataitis: mmataitis@live.com; 507-288-7828 
If you choose to give a gift to Fr. Joe please do not wrap it, just attach a card.  

Also, just in case the card and gift get separated, please write your name and gift on the card.  
 

 

Gift Cards  
Fr. Joe prefers gift cards from  Fleet Farm, HyVee, Target, or Scheels. A more flexible option would 
be MasterCard or Visa Cash Gift Cards that can be used anywhere.    

 
New Pickup Truck 
An anonymous donor has offered to help send Fr. Joe into retirement driving a new pickup truck. If 
you would like to make a donation toward the purchase of the pick up truck, or make a monetary 
gift for Fr. Joe to use at his discretion, an account has been set up at Premier Bank. Donations at 
any level are appreciated. Stop by the parish office or contact Jim Fritsch: jrfritsch@hotmail.com or 
507-254-7538 for your confidential deposit form.   

Thank you.  

Fr. Joe Fogal’s Retirement Celebration Committee 

Tim Shea  tim.shea@paxchristichurch.org 282-8542 ext. 104 Co-chair 

Rick Andrist andrist221@gmail.com  Parking  

Sheila Frank   redfran26@gmail.com 254-3739  

James Fritsch  jrfritsch@hotmail.com 254-7538 Gifts 

Bill Groslie   wgroslie@gmail.com 282-6949 Food 

Mary Jane (MJ) Jones   mjjonesmn3@gmail.com 282-9332 Food 

Pat Liffrig  secretary@sspnp.com   

Mary Mataitis   mmataitis@live.com 288-7828 Food 

Mark Oldenburg   mgoldenburg@gmail.com 281-2742 Co-chair 

Teresa Silker  tsilker1115@msn.com 358-9676 Decorating  

David Silker dsilker@msn.com 358-6677 Clean Up  

Peter Streit plstreit@charter.net   

We have received overwhelming inquires 
 about showing appreciation to Fr. Joe.   

Although not necessary, here are some gift ideas:  

All gifts are independent  of parish resources and are not able to be applied to your parish contribution record.  
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